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State Records Center and Archives
COMMISSION OF PUBLIC RECORDS

Your Access to Public Information

NOTIFICATION OF MINOR, NON-SUBSTANTIVE CORRECTION

February 14, 2024

To: Patrick Allen, Secretary, Department of Health

c/o Chris Woodward, Acting General Counsel )

/A

L
From: Matthew Ortiz, Administrative Law Division L{
by designation for the State Records Administtatorl”

Re: 7.4.3 NMAC, Control of Disease and Conditions of Public Health Significance

Pursuant to the agency request (see attached) and the authority granted under State Rules Act, Subsection D of
Section 14-4-3 NMSA, please note that the following minor, non-substantive corrections to spelling, grammar and
format have been made to all filed copies of the above rules, as follows:

Section 3: Changed statutory citations to conform to correct legislative statutory citation style.

Section 13: In Subsection C and in paragraphs (1), (2), (6), (7), (9) and (12) of Subsection D, changed the
telephone number from “(505) 827-0006” to “1-833-796-8773”.

A copy of this Notification will be filed with the official version of the above rule.
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VIA E-MAIL
February 14, 2024

Matt Ortiz

Director, Administrative Law Division
NM Records and Archives

Via E-mail: matt.ortiz@srca.nm.gov

Re: Nonsubstantive Corrections to 7.4.3 NMAC

Dear Mr. Ortiz:

g0 :h Wd hl 833 Wl

This letter is written to request that certain minor, nonsubstantive corrections be made to
the New Mexico Department of Health’s rule 7.4.3 NMAC, “Control of Disease and Conditions
of Public Health Significance”. The Department of Health’s Epidemiology and Response Division
recently changed the telephone number for notifying the Department of diseases and conditions of
public health significance in accordance with NMDOH rule 7.4.3 NMAC.

The Department of Health requests that all references to the old telephone number, (505)
827-0006, contained in the rule be changed to 1-833-796-8773. These references can be found in
Section 7.4.3.13 NMAC at Subsections C and D(1), (2), (6), (7), (9)(b), and (12).

Thanks very much for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Christopher Digitally signed by Christopher
Woodward
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Christopher D. Woodward
Acting General Counsel
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